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Ref. No; . >/2/42/4354
Date 10/06/2021 ]

Adaptation Fund Board Secretariat
c/o Global Environment Facility
Mail stop: N 7-700

1818 H Street NW

Washington DC 20433

USA

Land line +1 202 473 0701

Fax +1 202 522 3240

Dear Sir/Madam,

In reference to my letter no. 5/2/42/3799 dated 26/5/2021 (attached)
concerning MoPIC’s commitment towards Adaptation Fund (AF) policies for
Environmental & Social and Gender, and following re-accreditation panel request in
this regard, I would like to reiterate MoPIC’s commitment to abide by AF’s
Environmental and Social Policy and Gender Policy in all AF funded-projects. This
letter sets another example of Ministry’s effort to fulfill the requirements of the re-
accreditation panel to the fullest extent possible.

I'look forward to receiving your positive feedback at your earliest convenience.

/ Si rely,

asser Shraideh
Minister of Planning and

/ International Cooperation
"

Marwan Al-Refai
Acting Secretary General
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Ref. No: 512/42/3799
Date ' 26/05/2021 -

Adaptation Fund Board Secretariat
¢/o Global Envitonment F acility
Mail stop: N 7-700

1818 H Street NW

Washington DC 20433

USA

Land line +1 202 473 0701

Fax +1 202 522 3240

Dear Sir/Madam,

In reference to the re-accreditation of the Ministry of Planning and International
Cooperaton (MoPIC) as a National Implementing Entity in Jotdan for Adaptation Fund
(AF) funded-projects, and following the feedback received from the re-accreditation panel
overseeing this process concerning the necessity to assure MoPIC’s commitment towards
AF policies for Environmental & Social and Gender, kindly be advised of MoPIC’s

accreditation to fulfill the detailed requirements of the panel, which wete in some cases very
difficult to meet. Also, I would like to reaffirm that MoPIC, as a governmental entity, abides
by the applicable laws and regulations of Jordan, and works in complementarity with other
governmental entities in all aspects.

Accordingly, T would highly appreciate your kind suppott to Jordan’s re-accreditation
application, and T look forward to receiving your positive feedback at your earliest
convenience, so that the Ministry is qualified for future support from the AF.

. Sincerely,
AL

y d/ ., M ~
; o / i
' C/m g {wﬂ Nasser Shraideh
Minister of Planning and
International Cooperation
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